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HEARTBEAT 

Our battle cry in these     
tumultuous days is, “You’re 
my brother. You’re my     
sister, so take me by the 
hand. Together we will   
work until He comes.”

At TGRM there is no picking 
and choosing who we serve. 
We follow the directions of 
our Savior, “Love your 
neighbor as yourselves.”
We take good care of      
ourselves because of who 
God has made us and how 
He loves us. That same love, 
which comes from God, is 
given to all those entering 
any of the Mission facilities. 

On Saturday, June 6th, we came together with      
some of our co-laborers at an outside gathering to 
celebrate the unity God has given us with our     

brothers and sisters in Christ.    
There were no protests, no      
political speeches, just LOVE. As we 
link arms and work together, God’s
peace reigns. We plan to work 
together until He comes. 

On that same day, tours were given
at the new Rebekah’s Haven facility,
which is nearly completed.  We    
look forward to the day it opens, 
swinging the doors wide open for
the lives of homeless mothers and 
their children to be changed. It is 
your faithful prayer, financial, and 
volunteer support that will make 
this a reality very soon. For that we 
are eternally grateful.  

No foe can defeat us as we walk 
side by side in love.  

God bless you, 

Tom
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We Choose Love At TGRM! 
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Mission Mall Reopening 

Rebekah’s Haven Needs You! 

  There are MANY different levels 
    of sponsorship available for the 

     13th Annual Golf For Hope being held  
    September 12th, 2020 at Bedford Hills  

Become A Golf For Hope Sponsor!! 

Men’s Shelter Needs 
Toilet paper 
Paper towels 
Napkins 
Paper plates 
Plastic eating utensils 
Serving gloves 
Ketchup 
Mustard  
Miracle Whip                                              
Salad dressing: Ranch, 
French, Italian  
Dish soap  
Disinfecting spray & wipes           

    Golf Club, and they all include Golf 
Outing perks! The other added benefit to being 
a sponsor is knowing that your sponsorship is 
being put to work RIGHT HERE in NW Ohio SE 
Michigan to better the lives of homeless & low 
income men, women & children! For more  
information you can go to www.tgrm.org/golf-
4-hope or emailing the Outing Coordinator at 
kelly.tgrm@gmail.com

EAGLE - $2000  ~ Includes the following:  
a banner, company bio & logo in the program 
as an Eagle Sponsor, advertisement on the  
display board, two (2) free teams (8 golfers)!!! 
BIRDIE - $1000  ~ Includes the following: 
Advertisement on the display board, company 
in the program as a Birdie Sponsor, one (1) free 
team (4 golfers)!!! 
PAR - $500  ~ Includes the following: 
Advertisement on the display board, listing in 
the program as a Par Sponsor, half off the price 
of your team (4 golfers)
HOLE - $350  ~ Includes the following:  
Advertisement displayed on a hole sign, listing 
in the program as a sponsor, free golf for one 
(1) golfer
BOGEY - $100  ~ Includes the following:
Listing in the program as a sponsor

Bleach 

Rebekah’s Haven 
Sanitizing wipes 
Hand sanitizer 
Disinfectant spray 
Toilet paper 
Paper towels 
Bleach sprays 
Dish soap 
Laundry detergent 
Bleach 
Baby wipes 
Thermometers 
Feminine hygiene 

                products
Single X-Long Sheets 

Mission Mall 
GARAGE SALE 
 LEFTOVERS! 

Bleach 
Cleansers 
Hand sanitizer 
Towels 
Sheets 
Men's under-
wear 
Summer clothing 
Tennis shoes 
Steel toe shoes/
boots 

In staying with the state guidelines, there’s been LOTS of cleaning along with COVID-19 
precautions being taken at the Mission Mall. Just going that extra mile to ensure the  
reopening & the day to day operations for the Mission Mall are as safe as they can be. We  
want to ensure the safety & wellness of each & every visitor. Our protocol includes cleanliness, 
temperatures being taken, each visitor wearing a mask, 
social distancing within the facility, barrier around the 
cash out area, amongst many other things.  
I want to personally thank all of our amazing volunteers 
that gave of their time & talents to really step up &  

deep clean, organize, move things around, & really go that extra mile to make it a safe  
environment for our guests. A huge shout out also to all the incredible ladies that made 
masks in preparedness for us to open.  We can't thank you enough! 
Lastly, thank you everyone for the donations that you continue to bring in to help supply the 
Mission Mall with fresh new clothing, shoes, household goods, & many other needed items to help those in need during this trying 
time. Please remember us if you have Garage Sale leftovers, as these go a long way in helping right here in the Toledo area!  Lastly, 
please remember to keep us in prayer & ask for God's hedge of protection as we move forward to stay safe & get back to our daily
routine to carry on what God has called us to do here. God bless you all & stay safe & well!       

 John 

It’s the 4th of July and there are still  
families at Rebekah’s Haven, even during  
the pandemic, you’ve helped us to keep the 
doors open to mothers with their small  
children. Thank you everyone who made the 
Fresh Air Celebration a success! We were so
happy to take many who came on tours 

of the new Rebekah's Haven. Just like this group of young ladies that helped to do 
some much needed cleaning to prepare for the event, those who volunteer at  
Rebekah’s Haven & TGRM make such a HUGE impact!  We’re still in need of many 
things ESPECIALLY volunteers. Some of the volunteer positions where folks are 
needed the most are women's and children's chapel leaders, an Administrative 
Assistant, and 1st & 2nd shift house mothers.  If you’re interested, please go to 
www.tgrm.org/volunteer-opportunities to fill out an interest form or call 
419-241-6579 x 104.  Thank you for all you’ve done and continue to do for
Rebekah's Haven. We appreciate each and every one who has plugged into this

ministry, you are God sent! Jacque

https://tgrm.org/eagle-sponsors
https://tgrm.org/birdiesponsors
https://tgrm.org/par-sponsors
https://tgrm.org/hole-sponsors
https://tgrm.org/bogey-sponsors



